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From: Krista Ann Jautz [mailto:widoka@msn.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 8:47 PM
To: Puente, Robert
Subject: Public Hearing for File Number 140196
 

Dear Alderman Puente,
 
      Many times I miss the notices of public hearings.  However, two different neighbors
brought to my attention a hearing that will be held on June 9th (see attached).  Since I will
not be able to attend the hearing I would like you to know my thoughts on this latest
development.
      I do not support the zoning change that has been requested by Boerke Company, Inc. for
the land located on the northeast corner of North 124 Street and West Bradley Road.  Why

do we need another Sam’s Club when there is one on North 76th Street?  Or will they close
that location and give the area another empty eyesore to add to the many others that we
already have?
      I was raised in the Town of Granville and as an adult chose to continue to live in the
northwest corner of Milwaukee, but I am very tired of all the so called "progress" and all the
failed “improvements” that have been forced upon this area since the 1960’s. 
      If I were able to vote on this zoning change, I would vote NO and hope that you, too, will
not support it.
 
Krista A. Jautz
8068 N Celina St.
Milwaukee, WI 53224
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